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Rules Committee,

Dear Senators:

Please allow HB2927 to move forward to a full vote. This bill is very important to Oregon and
the entire U.S. As the most recent presidential election has shown, the Electoral College is
severely outdated and needs to be bypassed.

Passing HB2927 would allow all voters to be counted, whether they live in a "red" or "blue"
state. The time has come to make everyone's vote matter.

Sincerely,

Larry Sinnott 
Tigard, Oregon

Larry Sinnott 
lsinnott99@frontier.com 
13456 SW Hawks Beard St 
Tigard, Oregon 97223
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